
 
 
 

  
ITB – Public Safety Building Tower Guy System Upgrade 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

This addendum consists of 1 page 
 
TO:                 All Bid Packet Holders 
 
FROM:         City of Kenai Public Works Department 
 
DATE:          March 20, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:     Invitation to Bid – Public Safety Building Tower Guy System Upgrade 
 
DUE DATE:  March 26, 2024, by no later than 2:00 PM 

 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the appropriate place on the Bid 
Form.  Failure to do so may result in the disqualification or rejection of the bid. 
 
Note:  Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information.  All other 
provisions of the document remain unchanged. 

01-01 Plan Holder Question –  

“What are the guy wire sizes?” 

Response:  Guy wires attached to the 105’ elevation shall be galvanized 7/16” 1x7 
EHS, wires attached to the 73’ and 45’ elevations shall be galvanized 5/16” 1x7. 

01-02 Plan Holder Question –  

“How are guy wires attached to tower?  There is no detail?” 

Response:  All guy system connection hardware shall be sized appropriately per 
specified wire sizing. Contractor shall provide a submittal for engineer approval of 
all guy system connections. 
 

End of Addendum 1 
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